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Taylor Day

From: Julia Barbieri 
Sent: Tuesday, May 10, 2022 11:16 AM
To: Public Comments
Subject: Update the general plan

[You don't often get email from juliacbarb@outlook.com. Learn why this is important at 
https://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdentification.] 
 
Hello Grass Valley City Council 
 
My name is Julia Barbieri. I am a student at Ghidotti early college high school. I have lived here for 16 years, which is 
basically my whole life. I want to see our county stay beautiful and safe for years to come, so I can always come back 
and enjoy this wonderful place that I grew up in. Allowing the mine to operate would greatly impact my quality of life, as 
well as many others. Don’t let it happen. Please update the General Plan to include climate change acceptance, 
mitigation, and emission reduction measures. 
 
Sincerely, 
Julia Barbieri, just a concerned youth 





































May 10, 2022 

 

 

To the City Council: 

We have lived at this address for twenty-two years. Originally, the parking at the top of 
North Auburn Street was marked and restricted to three-hour parking all the way up to 
Washington Street with a police officer that checked regularly for offenders. The parking 
on North Auburn Street was also limited to one side only because of how narrow the 
street is especially going up the hill. 

Today, it’s common for neighbors and shoppers to park on both sides of the street and 
facing in either direction. It’s also common to find people parked in the red zones, on 
the sidewalks and where signs clearly prohibit parking. There is no police officer 
checking that the rules are being followed.  

Many times, I have reported via the city’s website when offenders leave their cars for 
over three days. Usually, my requests are ignored. When cleaners and gardeners work 
for us, they need somewhere to park but the street is often lined with cars. A lot of the 
problem is due to the city not enforcing that people have off-street parking for renters 
and not providing adequate parking for downtown visitors. Each time that I’ve 
contacted the city staff about relief from the parking situation, I’ve been told that it’s out 
of their control and they can do nothing about it.  

Several years ago, the city painted the curb red ten feet from our driveway to prevent 
parked cars from obstructing our view. The curb needed to be repainted. Twice, I 
contacted the city via email and never got a reply. I ended up painting it myself. 

Why was the patrol halted on North Auburn Street? Why is the parking no longer 
limited on North Auburn Street? When someone parks where they shouldn’t the road is 
only 10 feet wide which makes it difficult for a fire engine to access the hill. Recently, 
with a home improvement project a few doors down from us, we had trucks blocking the 
road and parked all day at the narrowest section. We were unable to access our driveway 
without getting out of the car to contact the neighbors who were blocking the way. 

Our streets are narrow due to the historical charm and that shouldn’t be destroyed. 
Again, I request that the city take an active role in enforcing fair, safe, and limited 
parking on North Auburn Street as it did in the past and show that it truly is interested 
in “providing quality services to our citizens.”  

 

 

Joyce and Larry Hoffman 
266 North Auburn Street 
Grass Valley, CA 95945 


